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Improving Indoor Air Quality

General Services Administration

Heartland Region

GSA's Heartland Region is correcting ventilation problems as they are discovered during routine indoor air quality (IAQ) tests.  The inspectors adjust the HVAC system and balance it to meet customer needs.  This practice cuts down on the time and money involved in having another person design and correct the ventilation problem, which is the current industry practice.  The IAQ investigators follow up with tenants to ensure that the adjustments made are satisfactory.

For more information, contact Mr. Kevin Santee at 816-823-2219 or via e-mail at kevin.santee@gsa.gov.

